
CITY OF CAMBRIDGE, MASSACHUSETTS 

P L A N N I N G  B O A R D  
CITY HALL ANNEX, 344 BROADWAY, CAMBRIDGE, MA  02139  

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SPECIAL PERMIT APPLICATION  

 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge 

will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 18, 2018 at 8:00 p.m. 

located at Second floor meeting room, 344 Broadway, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts 

on a Major Amendment to special 
permit application case 

 
PB#66 

for the property located at CambridgeSide 

for which the Applicant is CambridgeSide Galleria Associates Trust 

seeking special permits pursuant to Section 12.37 (Amendments to the Planned Unit 
Development Special Permit) and Section 19.20 (Project 
Review Special Permit) 

for a proposal to Re-tenant some or all of the approximately 140,000 
square feet of third floor retail space in the core mall 
building to general office use.  No external changes to 
the building footprint are proposed.   
 

 
 

This will be the first of the two public hearings required in Section 12.37.  The second public 
hearing will be held on January 8, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Copies of this application are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, Cambridge, 
Massachusetts and at the Community Development Department, 344 Broadway and online at 
www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment. 

Questions concerning the application may be addressed to Liza Paden at 617/349-4647 (TTY 
617/349-4621), email lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 

 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/zoninganddevelopment
mailto:lpaden@cambridgema.gov

